
Christmas Trading Hours 2023

Holiday working hours

As the holiday season approaches, we want to thank you for your support this 
year. We cherish your partnership and anticipate serving you next year.
 
Please note that our team will have reduced staff from December 24, 2023, to 
January 4, 2024, for the Christmas and New Year holidays. During this time, 
expect possible delays in responses and order processing. To ensure timely 
deliveries and minimize disruptions, kindly place your orders promptly.
  
While we'll strive to fulfil orders efficiently, early submissions would greatly help 
us meet your needs. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
 
We wish you a joyful holiday season and a prosperous New Year, filled with 
happiness and success.

We appreciate your support 
throughout the year. Your 
partnership is valued, and we 
look forward to continuing to 
serve you in the coming year.
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READ MORE
During late December and early January, the trading hours and order shipment 
cut-off times for IT&C will be as outlined below:

Friday 22nd Dec

Monday 25th Dec

Tuesday 26th Dec

Wednesday 27th Dec

Thursday 28th Dec

Friday 29th Dec

Monday 1st JanMonday 1st Jan

8.30am - 5.30pm

CLOSED

CLOSED

8.30am - 5.30pm

8.30am - 5.30pm

8.30am - 5.30pm

CLOSEDCLOSED

12:00pm

CLOSED

CLOSED

3:30pm

3:30pm

12:00pm

CLOSEDCLOSED

Date      
Same Day
Dispatch
Cut-Off

Office Hours
(AEDT)

Thank you for a fantastic year
Wishing you joy and success in the coming year

https://dattocommerce.azureedge.net/itnc/marketing/IT-C-Product-Brochure-2023-638367752811569039.pdf
https://dattocommerce.azureedge.net/itnc/marketing/IT-C-who-we-are-flyer-2023-B-638261215522809317.pdf

